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Dear Elizabeth
 
Thank you for sending in your poster. I have sent this to my colleague to put online.  In terms of
using the table, that would be fine-as long as you reference.
 
Kind regards
Dawn
 
Dawn Hunter
Acting Managing Editor
Royal Society for Public Health
John Snow House
59 Mansell Street
London
E1 8AN
www.rsph.org.uk
 
DD: +44 (0) 20 7265 7332
Switchboard: +44 (0) 20 7265 7300
Fax: +44 (0) 20 7265 7301
 
RSPH has moved offices!
Please note our new address and telephone numbers above.
 

From: Elizabeth Hoon [mailto:elizabeth.hoon@adelaide.edu.au] 
Sent: 18 October 2011 02:41
To: Dawn Hunter
Subject: Poster for online display
 
Dear Dawn
Here is the poster for online publication.
 
I would like to seek authorisation from RSPH to use one of the tables from this poster in
another publication- the table is titled ’Census Resources’. I would of course cite RSPH
conference proceedings as the original source.
I look forward to hearing from you
 
Regards
Elizabeth
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Elizabeth Hoon
Research Fellow & Project Co-ordinator
Linkin Health Study
School of Populaton Health and Clinical Practice
The University of Adelaide
122 Frome Street
Adelaide 5005
ph: +61 (0)8 8313 1567
Email: elizabeth.hoon@adelaide.edu.au
website:  www.linkinhealth.org.au
facebook:  www.facebook.com/LinkinHealthStudy
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